Republic of the Philippines
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS AND HIGHWAYS

OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY

Manila
12 May 2017
MEMORANDUM
FOR : MARK A. VILLAR

Secretary
This Department

Respectfully submitted is the letter dated 26 April 2017 of OIC Regional Director POL M.
DELOS SANTOS, of DPWH-XIII, favorably indorsing the Modification of Project of the Surigao
del Norte 2™ District Engineering Office under the FY 2017 GAA in the prescribed form
(2017, version 2.1), to wit:

FROM TO
Locally-Funded Projects Locally-Funded Projects
LIP — Buildings and Other Structures — LIP — Buildings and Other Structures —
Multipurpose/Facilities Multipurpose/Facilities
Repair/Rehab of Multipurpose Building (Brgy. Repair/Rehab of Multipurpose Building (Brgy.
Hall), Brgy. Quezo, Del Carmen, Surigao del Hall), Brgy. Quezon, Del Carmen, Surigao del
Norte Norte
Allocation: P 500,000.00 Allocation: ? 500,000.00
Physical Target: 1 Number of Buildings Physical Target: 1 Number of Buildings

Unit Cost: # 500,000.00/number of building Unit Cost: # 500,000.00/number of building

JUSTIFICATION:
Modification is requested to correct the spelling of the barangay from Brgy. Quezo, as reflected
in the FY 2017 GAA, to Brgy. Quezon due to typographical error.

Attached are the required documents, such as Evaluation Form (2017 version 2.1), BP202,
Program of Work, Location Map, Certificate of Availability of Funds (CAF) and Geotagged
Photos.

In view of the above, the request for Modification of the Project is respectfully recommended
for consideration and approval.

DIMAS S.
Assistant Seq

APPROVED/DISAPPROVED:

MARK A. VILLAR
Secretary
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